Nicky Steele

From: Kate Norris <kate@rideleloop.crg>
Sent: 29 September 2017 10:45

To: Bim Sandhu

Cc: Emma Wood

Subject: William Wates Memorial Trust

Dear Bim and Pardeep

I am writing on behalf of the Trust to confirm safe receipt of your extremely generous donations of £1500 towards
Emma Wood’s fundraising for Tour de Force (now ‘Le Loop’).

We are enormously grateful for your donation. | am arranging for Emma to join me in visiting one of the charities
supported by the Trust here in Edinburgh soon, but of course, if you would be interested in visiting any of the
projects receiving WWMT grants in London, please do not hesitate to let me know. We would be more than happy

to arrange something for you.
Thank you again.

Best wishes

Kate Norris

www.rideleloop.org (formerly Tour de Force)
T:0131 3000796 ext 2
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